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Moscrop Secondary School Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) Meeting Minutes 

Date: Nov 4, 2024 
Time: 7:00 pm – 8:45 pm 
Location:  Moscrop Learning Commons (Library) 

1. Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order by the School Principal Mr. Andy Chin at 7:00 pm. 

2. Attendance 
Present: 

• Mr. Andy Chin    Principal 

• Parents of students from Grades 8 to 12  

 

3. Principal’s report 

School Events 

• Meet the Teacher Night on Sept 19, 2024 
• Truth and Recognition Assembly, Indigenous Education Team on Sept 27, 2024 
• Terry Fox Run 2024– Jr. Leadership September 26, 2024 
• Cornfest – Sr. Leadership  Oct 3, 2024 
• Grade 8 Retreat: Stephanie Langille and Shannon Quelch, Oct 4, 2024 
• Grade 12 Parent Evening: Counselling Department – Oct 7, 2024  
• Club week, Student Government – Oct 15-18, 2024 
• Great BC Shakeout – Earthquake Drill- Oct 17, 2024 
• Photo retakes complete -Oct 24, 2024 
• Ministry Assessment – Numeracy 10  - Oct 28 to Nov 1, 2024 
• Interim Marks Posted in MyEd – Oct 31, 2024 
• Grade 8 Elections – Nov 1, 2024 

Upcoming Events 

• Remembrance Day Assemblies – Nov 8, 2024 
• Pro-D Day – November 22, 2024 (No Classes) 
• Lockdown Drill – November 27, 2024 

 

Acknowledgments 

Danny Young:    McEwen Family Teacher Recognition Award 
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Extended School Schedule — a 5-period proposal is being considered, though it is not yet 
official. 

 

4. Wish List and Gaming Grant Money Allocation 

This year, Moscrop has over 100 clubs, and Principal Mr. Chin has personally met with each club 
leader to make thoughtful decisions on allocating the Gaming Grant based on each club's vision 
and needs. 

The Gaming Grant Budget Approved by the PAC. 

 

4. DPAC Rep. Report  

Burnaby DPAC: Dr. Deborah MacNamara will be hosting an event on November 5, 2024, at 7:00 
pm in the Moscrop Secondary School Gymnasium. 

There is also a proposal to separate the budget for portables from the school fund, which 
should be dedicated to supporting students' education. 

 

5. Dry Grad  

Proposed Dry Grad event: Boat Cruise with Vancouver Cruises. 

 

6. Other Business  

A $2,500 budget has been approved by the PAC to help support Dry Grad. 

Our principal is also in discussions with TransLink to request additional bus service for our 
students. 

 

7. Next Meeting – Monday, January 6, 2025 at 7pm  

 

Minutes submitted by: 
Johnny Jing, Secretary 

 


